From: Mathis, Audrey 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 12:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 311 Synergy Group Conference

This is inform you that on April 23 - April 26, I attended the annual CS Week 311 Synergy Group Conference in Phoenix, AZ to network and gain insight from other 311 directors in U.S. and Canada.  As a conference panelist, my conference fee of $199 was reduced to $99.  
Also, on May 9 - 12, I will be attending the Association of Government Call Center Professionals Conference in Evanston, IL.  The registration fee of $200 is being waived given my presentation at the Conference along with providing a tour of Chicago311 on the last day. Let me know if you need any official paperwork.  Thanks.


Audrey L. Mathis
Director
OEMC - 311 City Services
